
 

 
 
 
Amanda Swor  
direct dial: (512) 807-2904 
aswor@drennergroup.com 

 
 

August 18, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Denise Lucas        Via Electronic Delivery  
Planning and Zoning Department 
City of Austin 
505 Barton Springs Road 
Austin, TX 78704 

Re: Arboretum – Lot 9 (C14-2019-0159) – Postponement request for the zoning 
application associated with the 15.2-acre piece of property located at 9401 
Arboretum Boulevard in Austin, Travis County, Texas (the “Property”)  

Dear Ms. Lucas: 

As representatives of the owners of the above stated Property, we respectfully request 
postponement of the public hearing currently scheduled for Zoning and Platting Commission on 
August 18, 2020 to the October 6, 2020 Zoning and Platting Commission meeting. This 
postponement is to allow the applicant to finalize discussions with Environmental Review staff. 

 Please let me know if you or your team members require additional information or have 
any questions. Thank you for your time and attention to this project.  
 
 
 

Very truly yours, 

 
Amanda Swor 

 
 
 
 
cc: Joi Harden, Planning and Zoning Review Department (via electronic delivery) 

Sherri Sirwaitis, Planning and Zoning Review Department (via electronic delivery) 
Jerry Rusthoven, Planning and Zoning Department (via electronic delivery) 
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